Dear Enfield Council & Councillors
I write to you as a resident of Enfield Borough at 43 Lowther Drive EN2 7JW.

I am deeply concerned by the Council’s proposals to redesignate parts of Enfield’s Green Belt for housing and
other uses.

In particular we oppose and strongly object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87 and figure 3.11;
Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and
Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; Policy SA62 page 372; and Policy SA62 page
383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279.

We object and oppose any policy which proposes any alterations to the existing Green Belt since these are a
unique, rare and valuable asset to the landscape as well as being homes to many species of wildlife which would
all be either totally destroyed or severely negatively impacted following any development to the Green Belt.

Therefore, we would be very grateful if the Council look to make use of other existing Brownfield sites and
underdeveloped areas for increasing the housing stock in Enfield.



